
Chief Constable 
 

Police Headquarters 
Carleton Hall, Penrith 
Cumbria 
CA10 2AU 
   

 

 

26 January 2024      Dear Sir,   Please find below a response to the Regulation 28 Report into the death of Claire Nicole Briggs.   We have been working with NWAS and other regional police forces to agree a regional Information Sharing Agreement (ISA) as requested which has been signed by ACC Stalker on behalf of Cumbria Constabulary.   We have been working under this Joint Operating Procedure (JOP) since the 12th October 2023. The JOP outlines the roles and responsibilities of each agency, how we share information and how to escalate any incidents through the command structure.   
We also have clinical support within Cumbria through our “treat and hear” facility which allows officers on the front line to provide updates direct to a member of NWAS.  If you need any more information, please do not hesitate to contact me  Regards   

  
Deputy Chief Constable         
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